
The Hoot 

Announcements &   
Reminders 
The great Oswald Road Eid Picnic 
takes place on 7th June at 3.45. 
Please come along to share this 
exciting event with us—further 
details available on the letter on 
the website. 

 

A reminder that sharing of food 
and sun cream in school is strictly 
prohibited for safeguarding 
reasons. 

 

For information: 

Mr Farrow will be off the first week 
back on paternity leave. 

 

Have a great break—thank you 
for your continued support. 

Year 2 team 

Year 2 Edition . 

Wb: 3/6/2019   

English 

We will be writing instructions and a diary themed 

around making a boat. 

 

Maths 

We will be practising our problem solving as we 

move towards transition to Year 3. 

Topic 

Our topic learning this half term will be on the Great 

Fire of London  - we will be learning about how it has 

changed the city, how it spread, and what lasting im-

pact it had. If you are visiting the capital, could you 

point out the Monument to the great fire (easily visi-

ble from most bridges over the Thames in central 

London) or maybe have a look at it first hand—there 

is a tube station right next to it. If you aren’t, any re-

search the children can do (there are loads of good 

sites on this for kids) would be great. 

 


